
September 14, 1998 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Army Corp Of Engineers 
69 Darlington Avenue 
Wilmington, North Carolina 78402- 1890 

Attn: Mr. Mickey Sugg 

Re: Contract N6247-89-D-48 14 
Navy Clean District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0323 
Operable Unit (OU) No, 10 (Site 35) 
Marine Corp Base (MCB), Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Mr Sugg, 

As per our recent telephone conversation on September 4, 1998, Baker Environmental, Inc. (Baker) is 
preparing to install five two-inch diameter groundwater monitoring wells in the wetland immediately adjacent 
to Camp Geiger, MCB Camp Lejeune. The wells will be located between the soon-to-be-constructed 
US Highway 17 Bypass and Brinson Creek. These wells are being installed to monitor the possible migration 
of groundwater contamination that resulted from previous releases of tie1 and solvents at Camp Geiger. 

To mitigate damage to the Brinson Creek wetland Baker will install an access-way made out of plywood. In 
addition, a manual tripod drilling system will be used to install the monitoring wells in lieu of a truck-mounted 
drilling rig. All drill cuttings will be removed from the Brinson Creek wetland area. Upon completion of 
drilling operations the plywood access-way will be dismantled and removed. 

In our phone conversation, you indicated that drilling operations conducted as described above met with your 
approval and no written permit would be required. If you should have any additional questions concerning 
these drilling operations please call me at (412) 269-2024 or Dan Bonk, Baker’s Project Manager, at (4 12) 
269-2063. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

T~L&$& 
Michael D. Smith’ 
Environmental Scientist 

MDS/lq 

cc: Ms. Katherine Landman, LANTDIV, Code 18232 
Mr. Mick Senus, MCB Camp Lejeune 

A Total Quality Corporation 


